
Most Recent Stewardship Figures: 
Our Presence  
January 24, 2021: 
9:00am (Traditional)  69 
11:00am (Contemporary)  36 
9:00am Live Views (Traditional) 40 
11:00am Live Views (Contemporary) 8 
9:00am Views (Traditional) 134 
11:00am Views (Contemporary) 39 

   Vespers (1/6/21) 11 
  337 

Our Gifts as of January 24, 2021: 
Received:  $20,580 
Needed Weekly  $20,622 
Budget Goal to date $82,488 
Receipts to date $50,239 
Expenses to date $67,464 
Over/Under (revenue vs. expenses) -$17,225 

2020 Over/Under (receipts vs. expenses) 
FINAL: $23,780.20 

 

Our Service  
Ushers:   John Cooper, Rick & Stephanie Thain  
 

 Trustee of the month:  Connie Cooper 

 

Our Calendar 

Sunday, January 31 
9:00am Traditional Worship Svc. (Wesley Hall) 
11:00am Contemporary Worship Svc. (Wesley Hall) 

Tuesday, February 2 

5:30pm Al-Anon (MC106) 

Wednesday, February 3 

5:15pm Zoom Home with Pastor Jim (online) 
6:30pm BreakOut Kidz Zoom Meeting (online) 
6:30pm Vespers Service (Sanctuary)  

Thursday, February 4 

10:00am Line Dancing (Wesley Hall) 
6:30pm Cub Scout Pack 507 Den Mtg (Downstairs) 

Friday, February 5 

7:00am Centering Prayer (MC106) 
6:30pm Worship Band Practice (Wesley Hall) 

Saturday, February 6 
8:00am Ray Hipp Memorial Soup, Chili, & Chowder    
Fundraiser- Wesleyan Disciples SS Class (outside in 
the breezeway) 

Sunday, February 7 
9:00am Trad. Svc. - Souper Bowl of Caring (Wesley Hall) 
11:00am Contemp. Svc. - Boyscout Sunday (Wesley Hall) 
1:00pm KidzWay Story Time (Zoom meeting) 
4:30pm Youth Meeting (outside by playground) 

 
 

 

Snack Sack Update 

Snack sack continues to be fluid. In school 

classes vary from week to week. We are 

currently feeding 400 students in 8 schools.  

We will restart our High School Program this 

week.  We feed students through the Athletic 

Departments of both Pelion and White Knoll 

High Schools. We estimate that we will feed 

over 500 students each week. 

Blessing Box Update 

We are low on food for our Blessing Box. Please 

donate any of these items: 

Canned meats, canned fruits or vegetables, 

instant oatmeal or grits, cheese or saltine 

crackers, individually packed cereal, Pop-Tarts, 

cereal bars and Ramen noodles. Bring the food 

to church and leave in the donation carts in the 

foyer of the Ministry Center. We have numerous 

families that depend on our food on a daily basis. 

We thank you for your continued support of our 

Snack Sack Ministry.  
 

Ray Hipp Chili, Chowder,  

 & Soup Fundraiser 

The Wesleyan Disciples Sunday School class 

will be selling tickets ($10) for the February 6th 

Ray Hipp Chili, Chowder, & Soup 

Fundraiser. This will be a prepay TAKE OUT 

ONLY event. Tickets can be purchased after each 

Church service this month. If you prefer to shop 

from home, scan the QR code below:  

 

 
 

You may also preorder by emailing either Jeannie 

Ridgeway: idrmofgnie@aol.com or Angie 

Cunningham: angiepcunningham@gmail.com 
 

          

     

 

  January 31, 2021 

 

Weekly Worship Opportunities:   

9am – Traditional Sunday Service (Wesley Hall) 

11am – Contemporary Sunday Service (Wesley Hall) 

6:30pm – Wednesday Vespers (Sanctuary) 

 

Church Office: 803-359-6838         www.lexumcsc.com 

“Making disciples for the transformation of the World” 

 

https://57811184.view-events.com/calendar/57811184/event/268009550/2021-01-28
mailto:angiepcunningham@gmail.com
http://www.lexumcsc.com/

